MINUTES OF THE PPG MEETING HELD ON THE 7th Sept 2011

PRESENT- S Bryson Practice Manager

                    Mrs p S/ Mrs K J/Mr M J/Mrs S l

                    Mrs K J/ Mr P R/Mr L D/Mr P w

New members     Mr M J / Mrs P S / Mr L D
Members via E Mail  Mr R/Mr C R

Apologies          Mr K S/Mr M b/ Mr K T/Mr P B

AGENDA ITEMS- Discuss areas of priority re a Practice survey

1. Introduction and welcome to our new members.

2. The practice manager gave a sample survey (CFEP improving patient questionnaire) to all members of the PPG Group to discuss at the meeting.

3. The group did agree that they felt the most important areas were the accessibility of appointments/ telephone access and the perception of the patients to the reception staff. Most members of the group felt that the survey covered a lot of areas that needed to be looked at not just the three mentioned above.

4. It was decided by the group that after discussion that all members would feed     back to the practice manager within one week with their views on priority areas. The group felt that even though the above areas had been discussed that further time to make sure the Group felt that all areas on the survey were thoroughly looked at.

5. The practice manager stated that she had not for a long time had any complaints about the answering of the telephones or length of time waiting. The group discussed the new extended hours change and wondered how much the patients would comment on this. The practice manager stated that she had not had any complaints to the changes as yet.

6. The Group felt that members of the PPG should sit in the reception area with patients when the survey was to be available. The group felt that patients may feel more comfortable making comments on the survey to the PPG group members. Four members of the group agreed to help with the survey.

7. The Practice manager stated that once the Group’s views on priority areas on the survey were received back to her then a date would be arranged to hold the survey in the practice.

The meeting ended with the practice manager to arrange a date for the group to be informed when the practice survey would be available after views were received.

